
 

Division of Parks and Watercraft  •  2045 Morse Rd  •  Columbus, OH 43229  •  ohiodnr.gov 

Division of Parks and Watercraft 
2045 Morse Rd, Building C-3 

Columbus, Ohio 43229 
 

 

 
 
 
April 14, 2022 
 
Columbus Division of Police Marine Patrol Unit 
Timothy Stout, Police Officer  
120 Marconi Boulevard   
Columbus, OH  43215 
 
Dear Officer Stout, 
 
On behalf of Director Mary Mertz of the Ohio Department of Natural Resources and Chief Glenn Cobb of 
the Ohio Division of Parks & Watercraft, we are pleased to announce that the Columbus Division of 
Police Marine Patrol Unit is being awarded a 2022 Marine Patrol Assistance Grant in the amount of 
$34,984.16. 
 
Several items must be emailed to me. Below is a checklist of what to complete and send back to me. 
 
Marine Patrol Assistance Grant Agreement checklist: 

1. Acquire a current Ordinance or Resolution (scan and email) _____ 

2. Estimated Budget is approved. No need to send Excel file back unless there are changes _____ 

3. Send me your agencies UEI number and Entity Name to conduct a Sam Search _____  

4. Send me name, title and email of the individual(s) required to sign your Agreement _____ 

5. Return requested documents and information to me by May 06, 2022 or request an extension as soon 
as possible _____ 

 
Please contact me via phone 614-265-6504 or e-mail Cynthia.Bellar@dnr.ohio.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cindy Bellar 
Boating Law Administrator 
Division of Parks and Watercraft 
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